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Michele,

Hope all is well!

As a follow up to our discussions on the important need for a life cycle approach and independent certification for sustainable building products pursuant to consensus standards, AIA has been sending out notices on this topic as part of its 2030 Imperative to stop dangerous climate change and reduce energy use in buildings by 50% in four years.  

The AIA notice is for the National Public Meeting on the consensus SMART© Sustainable Building Product Standard being conducted at USG on September 12:   http://www.semaphoria.com/email/aia_080106

Phil Harrison, CEO, Perkins+Will is Chairman of this important activity.  The Standard is identical to the approved consensus SMART© Flooring, Fabric and Apparel Standards and the California Gold Carpet Standard.  Dallas and Chicago have also adopted these consensus Standards covering the global supply chain and improving public health, environment and social equity. 

Steve Castellanos copied above is an AIA Director and Past California State Architect with extensive sustainable products experience, and frequently cites your excellent Green Building Market Report stating on page 22 that the greatest green building information need is credible consensus information on green products as concluded by 61% of the building professionals in your survey of 400,000.  Also, these professionals overwhelmingly stated that they prefer independent third party certification of sustainable building products to consensus standards. 

The SMART© Building Product Standard provides this independent third party certification scheme with auditing conducted by Ernst & Young's Global Sustainability Auditing Group as led by Katherine Hammack with Ernst & Young copied above.  

Would you and Harvey be interested in scheduling at your earliest convenience, a conference call with Steve and me to go over this important information and your interest as I recall in helping establish this independent certification?  Thank you.  With best regards,



Mike
202-338-3131
